
                                     

News from the Director 

Happy March!  

3.3  Tuition is due the week of 3/3.  As always, you have a grace period until 3/10 to 

get tuition in without paying a late fee.  

3.6  Family Fun Night! Hope to see you there!!  

3.11, 12   Chapel – please refer to your child’s class news for specific dates 

3.13, 14 Scavenger Hunt! Wear your green!!    

   

March is always a strange weather month.  Just a reminder to dress your child in layers as we go 

outside every day the weather cooperates and temperature changes are likely.  As we get into 

warmer days and the sun becomes stronger, if you want your child to wear sunscreen, please 

apply it at home prior to the start of the school day.   

We have some fun things planned for your child this month! ☺ Hope your child loves them all. 

 

 

Reach out with any questions, 

Thanks, 

~amy 

 


